
   

 

 

Date: 8th April, 2020 

Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

 

Scrip Code :532486 

Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E) 

Mumbai- 400 051 

 

Symbol: Pokarna 

 

 

Sub: Update as per Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations,2015 ( Press Release ) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Please find enclosed herewith as Annexure-A a copy of the press release being issued today. 

 

Kindly take on record.  

 

Thanking you 

 

For Pokarna Limited 

 

Sd/- 

Mahesh Inani 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

            Annexure-A 

Press Release 

POKARNA CONTRIBUTES ₹ 2 CRORE TO SUPPORT COVID-19 RELIEF EFFORTS 

Secunderabad, 8th April, 2020: Pokarna Engineered Stone Limited (“Pokarna”), the wholly owned 

subsidiary of Pokarna Limited has contributed ₹ 1 crore to the Chief Minister Relief Fund of Telangana 

and   ₹ 1 crore to Andhra Pradesh Chief Minister Relief Fund for the fight against Covid-19 pandemic. 

In addition to monetary contribution of ₹ 2 crore, Pokarna has contributed thousands of masks and 

gloves to support healthcare professionals and policemen fighting Covid-19.  

Gautam Chand Jain, Group Chairman said: “We applaud and support the outstanding work being done 

by the Central Government, Government of Telangana and Government of Andhdra Pradesh and other 

agencies in tackling this unprecedented situation. We have made our humble contribution to support 

the much-needed relief efforts being driven by the respective State Governments.”   

For more information about us, please visit www.pokarna.com OR contact:  

Mahesh Inani 

Pokarna Limited 

Tel:  +91 40 2784 4101 / 2784 2182 

Fax: +91 40 2784 2121 

Email: companysecretary@pokarna.com  

CIN: L14102TG1991PLC013299 

Gavin Desa / Suraj Digawalekar  

CDR India 

Tel: +91 22 6645 1237 / 1235  

Fax: +91 22 6645 1213 

Email: gavin@cdr-india.com 

suraj@cdr-india.com  

 
 

 

DISCLAIMER: 

The information in this release has been included in good faith and is for general purposes only. It should not be 

relied upon for any specific purpose and no representation or warranty is given as regards to its accuracy or 

completeness. No information in this press release shall constitute an invitation to invest in Pokarna Limited or 

any of its affiliates. Neither Pokarna Limited nor their or their affiliates' officers, employees or agents shall be 

liable for any loss, damage or expense arising out of any action taken on the basis of this release, including, 

without limitation, any loss of profit, indirect, incidental or consequential loss. 

 


